

### School Closures

The school will be closed for St Patrick's Day on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th March 2017.



Best wishes to Primary 7 pupils who will make their Confirmation at the end of March.

(Missing from photo Cormac, Ciaran and Josh)



## BOOK DAY



Many thanks to you all for your participation in World Book Day. We had a fantastic effort from all years groups with lots of creative homemade costumes! It was a most enjoyable, memorable day for everyone, with exciting class activities. Our P1/2s loved reading with their P7 'Reading Buddies'!









For more pictures see: www.recarsonps.com

# What's happening this month in Recarson?

- ◆ Monday 6th March Paired Reading begins for Primary 2, 3 & 4 pupils.
- ◆Tuesday 7th March: P5 Trip to An Creagan
- ◆ Thursday 9th March P7 Girls Football Tournament
- Monday 13th March: Linguistic Phonics Information Session for Parents at 2pm.
- ◆ Tuesday 14th March: P5 'Poetry in Motion Awards Gala, Belfast.
- ◆School Canteen Event: <u>St. Patrick-themed menu</u> on <u>Wednesday 15th March;</u>
- ◆To mark <u>St. Patrick's Day</u>, pupils may abandon their school uniform in favour of something green on our <u>'green day'</u> on <u>Wednesday 15th March</u> <u>2016.</u>
- ◆P4 pupils will make their <u>First Confession</u> on <u>Thursday 23rd March at 7.00pm in St. Mary's</u> Church, Killyclogher.
- ◆P3 & P4 pupils will visit the <u>Armagh</u> Planetarium on Friday 24th March.
- ◆ P7 will make their Confirmation on <u>Saturday 25th</u> March 2017 at 11am.
- ◆ <u>Friday 31st March:</u> Recarson PTA Family Quiz Night at 7pm, in Cappagh Parish Hall.



### **Reminder:**

## Linguistic Phonics Parents' Workshop

Open to parents from <u>all</u> year groups, this information session will give you advice and guidance on how to help your child with Phonics at home. <u>It will now</u>

take place at 2pm, not 7pm as previously advertised. Pupils in P1&2 whose parents are attending the Phonics sessions can remain in afterschool club, until 2.45pm free of charge on that day.

Monday 13th March 2017 at 2pm in P3/4 Classroom

# Congratulations to all February Award Winners!















#### **UNIFORM REMINDER**

In the interests of maintaining excellent standards of uniform, please ensure your child wears agreed school uniform throughout this term. If sports tops/hoodies are worn to school instead of a coat, these items should be taken off during class time, as is the case with all outerwear.

With thanks.

#### Parental Involvement in Developing Numeracy Skills

Look out for your child's green notebook next week which again will suggest ways in which you can support the development of your child's numeracy skills.

(Please send this notebook into school if at home so the next suggestions can be glued in).